
 

 
 
6L’s Class Assembly 
On Friday morning, 6L lead a class assembly on online safety. They gave lots of information and 
good advice on how to keep yourself safe online and did a wonderful job. As you will be aware from 
previous newsletters, we have had a recent spike in incidences of anti-social online behaviour so 
hopefully, the children listened carefully this morning. If you have any concerns around online 
safety, please free to contact Ms Blackledge in school who is our Online Safeguarding Lead. 
 
Attendance 
As you will be aware from my past newsletters, we are currently working towards a target of 95% 
attendance for each child, each class and the whole school. At the moment, we have a very high 
number of pupils who fall into the category of ‘persistent absence’ – this is when a child’s 
attendance at school is 90% or less. Please could I ask all parents and carers to ensure their child 
is at school on time every day to ensure they have the best possible education and start in life. If 
you have any concerns about your child’s attendance or would like support in approving it, please 
contact a member of the Attendance Team which is made up of Mrs Ramsbottom (Attendance 
Officer), Miss Duckworth (Pupil Wellbeing Coordinator) and Ms Blackledge (Attendance Lead). 
 
Biggest Ever Girls Football Session 
Next Friday, 8th March, the Girls’ Football Schools Partnership is organising the ‘Biggest Ever Girls’ 
Football Session. We will be taking part in this event and will be putting the girls into mixed year ¾ 
and 5/6 teams and holding a mini football competition. Please could I ask that all the girls in school 
bring trainers with them on Friday 8th March so that they can take part. Many thanks for your 
support. 
 
World Book Day and Stay and Read Event 
Thursday, 7th March is World Book Day and we will be asking the children to come into school 
dressed as their favourite book character. We would ask, however, that parents, carers and wider 
family members try their best to use clothes and accessories that they already have rather than 
buying an expensive pre-made costume. 
We will also be holding our termly Stay and Read session at 3.30pm on World Book Day and would 
like to invite children, parents and carers to join in the fun! This term’s session will have a ‘Journeys’ 
theme and Ms Blackledge will be giving a story time for the children. There will be free picnic food 
and the children will be showing some of their work to parents. We will be sending a message out 
about the event via Weduc on Monday – if you would like to attend the Stay and Read, please reply 
to the message when you receive it. Many thanks. 
 
 
Ms R Blackledge (Acting Headteacher) 
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Class Attendance for this week 

 
Congratulations this week to class 6L! 

    
Green: 97%+           Amber: 95 – 97%            Red: Below 95% 

 
3M 3FP 4B 4CW 5A 5C 6L 6LV 

87.7% 90.2% 82.5% 88.3% 92.6% 88.3% 96.7% 87.4% 

 
                                 

Our whole school, class and individual      
attendance target is 95% 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, 7th March – World Book Day 

Thursday, 7th March – Stay and Read event in school 

Monday, 18th March – Year 5 trip to France 

Thursday, 28th March – break up for the Easter holidays 

 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Wake Up Wednesdays 
 

Welcome to your weekly bitesize information sheet on online safety – this week’s theme is 
Smartphone Safety! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


